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Finance/Government Operations and Economic Development Committee 

Meeting Rescheduled  

Due to the inclement weather, the Loudoun County Board of Supervisors’ 

Finance/Government Operations and Economic Development Committee meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, February 20, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. has been rescheduled for Wednesday, February 27, 

2019. The meeting will be held following the 6:00 p.m. Board of Supervisors Fiscal Year (FY) 2020 

budget public hearing in the Board Room of the Loudoun County Government Center, 1 Harrison 

Street, SE, in Leesburg.  

 

The meeting is one of two committee work sessions scheduled on the FY 2019 – FY 2024 

Amended Capital Improvement Program (CIP) as part of the FY 2020 budget deliberations. The 

committee’s second CIP work session is scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Documents for the Board’s standing committee meetings are posted on the Loudoun County 

website at www.loudoun.gov/bosdocuments. 

Board of Supervisors' standing committee meetings are televised on Comcast Government 

Channel 23, Open Band Channel 40 and Verizon FiOS Channel 40. They also are available for 

viewing live at www.loudoun.gov/webcast. Archived webcasts of the meetings are also available at 

www.loudoun.gov/meetingvideos.  
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